San Marcos P.O. Box 994

Lions Club San Marcos, TX 78666

July 2, 2018

Drew Wells
Parks and Recreation Department
City of San Marcos

Mr. Wells,

This letter is to formally notify you that the San Marcos Lions Club and the Lions Club Tube
Rental wish to renew and continue the lease agreement originally effective April 11, 2011
(adopted by San Marcos City Council on June 21, 2011) with the previously agreed upon
provisions. This applies to the approximately 4720 square feet portion of the City Recreation
Building and adjacent sidewalks referenced in Exhibit A that are part of the original lease
agreement.

Additionally, we agree to the previously agreed upon rent, per the above mentioned lease
agreement, of $11,350 per year from April 11, 2016 through April 10, 2021.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

(0]

Mark Jalufka
General Manager
Lions Club Tube Rental




